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| PRIME MINISTER AND CABINET
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14 July 2020

S Johnson
By email: fyi-request-1 3089-a5df7f6a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Reference: OIA-2020/21-0002
Dear Mr S Johnson

Official Information Act request relating to Auckland hotels contracted for managed
isolation

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), received
as a transfer from the Ministry of Health on 2 July 2020. You requested:

“Can you please release a list of the hotels in Auckland that have been contracted for
COVID managed isolation for incoming travelers in the coming months”

The information you have requested can be found on the Unite against Covid-19 website,
therefore, | am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act as the information
requested is publically available. Please find a link to the relevant section of the Unite against
Covid-19 website below.

https://covid1 9.qovt.nz/travel-and-the-border/border-restrictions/manaqed-isolation-and-
quarantine/faciIitv-names—and—locations/

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet’s
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as
otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be
removed for publication.

Yours sincerely

W Qe

thn Ombler
Deputy Chief Executive
COVID-19 All-of-Government Response Group

Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011
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